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Call, Rosemarie

From: JIDO (Jim Doran) <jido@novonordisk.com>
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 7:40 AM
To: Call, Rosemarie
Cc: JIDO (Jim Doran); marjac83@juno.com
Subject: ClearWater Point vote scheduled for January 17th

Dear Mayor and City Council Members:  
 
I’m respectfully asking you to Preserve Clearwater Point and VOTE NO on allocating 27 Units to Decade 
Properties.   
 
We purchased our unit in 2000, because of the serene environment and the privacy / safety that our 
community has afforded all residents. I am concerned that with the creation of these units, the new transient 
community, that have no ownership nor allegiance to our pristine community, will not respect the rules of our 
community that have survived since the 1970’s when the units were built.  Please VOTE  --- NO to Decade for 
expansion. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Jim & Rosann Doran 
Marina House - #217     
 
 

 

Jim Doran 
Project Manager - HRIT 
Human Resource 
 
Novo Nordisk Inc. 
800 Scudders Mill Road 
Plainsboro, NJ 08536 
+1 609-987-5800 (switchboard) 
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+01 609 233 4366 (mobile) 
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This e-mail (including any attachments) is intended for the addressee(s) stated above only and may contain confidential information protected by law. 
You are hereby notified that any unauthorized reading, disclosure, copying or distribution of this e-mail or use of information contained herein is strictly 
prohibited and may violate rights to proprietary information. If you are not an intended recipient, please return this e-mail to the sender and delete it 
immediately hereafter. Thank you.  

  

       

 


